
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Dec. 2, 2024 

 

Calling All Swifties and Friends! 🎶✨ 

Are you ready for it? Join us in the Library Classroom at lunchtime 
on Wednesday, Dec. 4th and Thursday, Dec. 5th to make friendship 
bracelets! 

🌟 Bring your own beads and string and craft some Lover-ly memories. 

Students and staff welcome!💜 

 
The Digital Media Academy’s ‘Youth Expo & Career Fair’  is on Saturday 
December 7th at Argyle! 

  

This is a FREE event and an opportunity to learn about educational and 
employment options available in the Digital Media Industry. 
There will be representatives from post secondary schools and experts in 
Visual Effects, Animation, Film, Sound, Game Design to offer ideas for 
careers in the industry !    
DMA students will be in the academy classrooms, ready to share their 
projects and we have guest speakers from Disney Animation, EA SPORTS 
and more!      
JOIN the fun on Saturday December 7th from noon till 3pm at Argyle! 
 
Clubs, don’t forget that the Eagles Nest is open for you to run your own 
sales and fundraisers! Start planning now and take advantage of this 
awesome opportunity to support your activities. See you there! 


